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Docket No. 99900109/79-01

Pittsburgh-Des Moines Steel Company
Eastern Division-Neville Island
Atta: Mr. A. J. Mueller
Eastern Division QA Manager
Neville Island
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15225

Gentlemen:

Thanh you for your letters of July 20, 1979, and October 26, 1979 in
response to our letters of June 15, 1979 and August 15, 1979 and dis-
cussion with you during a telephone call on Nove=her 5,1979. We
understand that your corrective action will be implemented by
January 15, 1980.

We have no further questions at this time and will review your cor-
rective action during a future inspection.
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Sincerely,

' g
Uldi otapovs, ef
Vendor Inspection Branch
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